Katie Pereny

From: Craig Beeck <cbeeck36@yahoo.com> U

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 10:27 AM

To: Katie Pereny AUG 16 2073
Subject: New location of Mini Split

Attachments: image0.jpeg; image1,jpeg; image2 jpeg; image3.jpe \Z.;Q

Good morning Katie,

Here are some photos that you ask for of the new location of the Mini Split at 7541 Market St.

The electrical and hoses leading up to it will be covered with corner Trim the technicians are just not finished yet.

The first picture is where the Mini Split was originally going to be mounted all the other ones are from the side yard view
from market Street.

It's very well hidden from view

Thxs again
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